
 MEMO  
Senate Commit tee on  
Honorary Degrees and 
Other Forms of Recognition  

During the 20 20 /21 academic year, the Senate Committee on Honorary Degrees and Other 
Forms of Recognition met on October 6, 2020 , and March 30, 2021, to consider and 
approve  candidates for honorary degrees. In turn, t he committee’s recommendations were  

Kevin Hall , President and Vice -Chancellor  
Sara Humphreys, Faculty of Humanities  
Kieka Mynhardt, Faculty of Science 
Elena Pnevmonidou, Faculty of Humanities  
Joseph  Salem, Faculty of Fine Arts  
Brock Smith, Peter B. Gustavson School of Business  
Glenda Wyatt, Alumni Association  
Ada Saab, Associate University Secretary (Secretary)  

Date:  April 21, 2021  

To: Senate  

From:  Senate Committee on Honorary Degrees and Other Forms of Recognition  

Re:  20 20 /202 1  Annual Report  


